
Who Can Vote in the May 4, 2024 City of Austin Election 
 

The City is holding six separate special elections on May 4, 2024.  These elections are not 

citywide, so most voters in Austin will not have a City of Austin item to vote on this May.   

 

Each of the six elections is on the question of disannexation of a particular area or neighborhood 

in Austin. Only the voters registered in the area may vote on the issue of disannexation of that 

area. The area in question is briefly described in the ballot language for the proposition, and the 

list of registered voters provided by Travis County will indicate which individuals are eligible to 

vote in that election. 

 

Click here to see maps of the areas that are subject to an election this May. 

https://services.austintexas.gov/edims/document.cfm?id=422663 
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